
Fletcher Lake Commission Public Meeting Minutes 
 March 9, 2023, 6:00pm  

Bradley Beach Municipal Building Complex 
 701 Main Street 

Bradley Beach, NJ 07720 


Present: Anthony DiMaio (Chairperson BB), Linda Brown (BB ALT), Sal Galasetti (BB), 
William Grafton (OG ALT), Linda Henderson (OG), Susan Roach (OG), Mark Rosenthal 
(BB)


Members Absent:  Pam Reinhardt (OG)


Municipal Liaisons Present: Robert Lane (Neptune Committeeman), Robert Cospito 
(BBDPW) 


Municipal Liaisons Absent: Jeff Force (OGCMA), John Weber (BB Councilman) 


Call To Order 6:00pm (Anthony DiMaio) 


The Pledge of Allegiance was said. 


Approval of the FLC Meeting Minutes from February 9, 2023 


A motion to approve the minutes of the 02.09.2023 meeting was made by Mark 
Rosenthal, seconded by Susan Roach, and approved by all. 


Treasurer’s Report: Susan Roach 


• Provident Bank Balances $22,291.92, (active acct), $22,523.71 (inactive acct) 


• JCPL Bill $34.60 


A motion to approve the JCPL payment of $34.60 was made by Sal Galasetti, 
seconded by Anthony DiMaio and approved by all. 


Chairperson’s Report (Anthony DiMaio) 


The new benches should be delivered around March 16th.  We need to order plaques 
to replace the originals but will wait to see where the benches are placed.


Repair of the footbridge will begin in April and take approximately one month to 
complete.  FLC will need to decide on caps and stain color at our next meeting.  Linda 
suggested adding an arch of some sort.  There is concern about wind damage and the 
issue will need to be discussed further.


Cameras for the bridge were discussed.  The BB police will be assisting with decisions, 
licensing and monitoring.




Bridge lighting was discussed and a sample of the under rail lighting was shared.  It is 
suggested that the cost of the lighting be shared equally between Bradley Beach, 
Neptune and the FLC.  The cost is estimated to be $2700 with further details to be 
provided next month.


Goose Control Technology has been retained for egg addling. Anthony will ask how 
many visits are planned and when the will begin.  The season may be earlier than 
normal due to the warm weather.


Replacement of the 7 Ash trees removed from the Bradley Beach side of the lake was 
discussed.  A vote will be taken at a future meeting regarding the type, number and 
location of replacements.  Al Gubitosi suggested contacting the Bradley Beach Shade 
Tree Commission and asking to speak with their arborist for best options.


Neptune Update Robert Lane (Committeeman) 


DEP has issued approval of the bulkhead with a  required change.  The bulkhead will 
need to be extended east to the outfall.  A Permit for that work will be submitted while 
the construction of the approved section is underway.   The work should begin in the 
next month and take 6-8 weeks to complete.


New Business 

William Grafton attended a meeting for South Riverside park in Neptune.  They did 
research on the best perimeter plantings and have chosen beach plums.  He has 
volunteered to get more details to see if the same paintings might work at Fletcher 
Lake.


Mark suggested moving the monthly meeting time to 6:30 or 7:00pm.  We will discuss 
further and vote at the next meeting.


Public Comment 


No public comment. 


A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Susan Roach, seconded by Mark 
Rosenthal and approved by all. 


The meeting ended at 6:38pm 



